
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Karen E. Marty <kmarty@martylawfirm.com>

Sent: Monday, August 10, 2015 3:49 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: 2203 Glenridge

Please notify Marcia Moermond, legislative hearings officer, that the property owner, Mr. O. Shadrack, has 

chosen to withdraw his appeal filed on 2203 Glenridge.  According to inspector George Niemeyer, this appeal is 

scheduled for tomorrow morning. 

 

If you need anything further, please feel free to call me. 

 

Karen E. Marty 

--  

 

 
Karen E. Marty 

MARTY LAW FIRM, LLC 

3800 American Blvd. W., Suite 1500 

Bloomington, MN 55431 

952-921-5859 

651-294-1026 (fax) 

 
 


